
NOTIFICATION 
 

This has reference to circular no Acad-72/2013 dated 25th October, 2013 uploaded on the 

CBSE academic website – www.cbseacademic.in with regard to conduct of Indian National 

Olympiad in Informatics – INOI  second stage examination to be held on 18th January, 2014.  

As Problem Solving Assessment (PSA) for classes IX and XI is scheduled for Saturday, 18th 

January, 2014, the Board is postponing and re-scheduling the INOI examination for Sunday 

19th January, 2014.   

Candidates who have qualified the first stage examination will appear for the second stage 

examination.  

 

You are requested to take a note of the above change in date for conduct of INOI second stage 

examination and all concerned may be informed according.  
 

For further queries, if any, you may contact Dr. Kshipra Verma, Education Officer  at 011-

23231067 or email at kshipraverma.cbsei@gmail.com.  

Regards,  

Sd/- 

(Dr. Sadhana Parashar) 
Director (Academic, Research, Training & Innovation) 
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